
September 25th, 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

I am excited about having our very own shirts for our chorus group!  

 

A photo of the shirt can be found under attire in the Sunrise Singers 

handbook. The handbook can also be viewed on the school website 

under Sunrise Singers. 
 

Please complete and return this form as part of your student’s welcome 

package. A payment of $5.00 will be requested at a later date. If your child 

already has a shirt from last year, they do not need a new one. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. ☺ 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bridgette Bazunu Pulliam 

Sunrise Elementary Music Teacher 

386.575.4130 ext. 42841 

bbpullia@volusia.k12.fl.us 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

My child’s shirt size is: ________________ 

 

Student Name: ________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Name: _______________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: ____________________________________ 

 

Date: _________________ 

mailto:bbpullia@volusia.k12.fl.us

